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SUBJECT: UNITED TELEPHONE COMPANY OF THE NORTHWEST: 
(Advice No. PL 15-0041 Corrects a typographical error that appeared in 
Advice No. 15-002-PL. 

I have reviewed this filing and recommend that an acknowledgement letter be sent. 
The filing went into effect on March 3, 2015, and was received on February 27, 2015. 
The purpose of this filing is to correct a typographical error in the price of the Pure 
Bundle within the company's price list. 

United Telephone Company of the Northwest (United) recently increased the price of 
the Pure Bundle from $15.00 to $26.00 per month with Advice No. 15-002-PL, effective 
March 1, 2015. However, the company states that the $26.00 price was in fact a 
typographical error, and that the new price for the Pure Bundle should have been 
$28.00 rather than $26.00. The current filing updates the monthly price of the Pure 
Bundle to $28.00. 

On October 7, 2014, the Commission issued its Order No. 14-347, in docket UM 1686, 
approving a Price Plan for United under ORS 759.255. Section 1 of the statute states: 
"Prices approved under the plan are not subject to the provisions of ORS 759.180 to 
759.190 and shall become effective as stated in the plan." Section 0 of United's Price 
Plan allows the rates for Packages and Bundles to be increased by any amount as long 
as the resulting rate is not more than the sum of the retail rates of the individual 
services available in the package or bundle. The proposed price of $28.00 for the Pure 
Bundle complies with this requirement. The $13.00 increase, from $15.00 to $28.00, is 
partially due to the inclusion of the monthly Subscriber Line Charge of $6.50 in the new 
price of the package. 

The company states that this filing will have no effect on customers. 
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